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To Whom it May Concern, 

I wish to voice my position on the application to extend the Emergency Bill. 

I have been, like most people, adversely affected by the current mandate. 

I also believe there is much evidence to prove that the mandates have caused more harm
than good to our economy and society. 

I urge you to reconsider your position also and understand the impact it is having on the
people you are meant to be governing. 

Kind Regards, 

Karine Davis
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